
 
Christ United Methodist Church 

Morning Worship: 9:00 a.m. 
Sunday, October 18, 2020  

 

 

Gathering Music 

Welcome and Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Prelude 

Prayers of the People – Silent Prayer - Meditation Music 

Pastoral Prayer 

Scripture: Matthew 22:15-22 

Morning Message 

Hymn: #399 – Take My Life and Let It Be 

Benediction 

Postlude 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rosanne Kalinowski, Pastor 
Home:  419.698.9908; Cell:  419.376.3618 

Email:  flameandcross@yahoo.com 

 

Participants: 
Minister ....................................................................................  Rev. Rosanne Kalinowski 
Pianist/Organist ............................................................................................ Kathy Bame 
 
Calendar for week of October 18 – October 24, 2020: 
Worship ................................................ 9:00 a.m. .................................... Sunday, Oct. 18 
Boy Scout Troop 358 ............................ 7:00 p.m. .................................. Tuesday, Oct. 20 
Food Pantry ........................................ 10:00 – 11:00 a.m. .................... Saturday, Oct. 24 
 
Statistics for October 11, 2020: 
General Fund  .................................................................................................... $1,670.00 
Benevolences ....................................................................................................... $100.00 
Building ................................................................................................................ $100.00 
Food Pantry ............................................................................................................ $50.00 
 
Attendance for October 11, 2020:  38 
 
We will be having a speaker from the Gideon Ministry on Sunday, October 25. A free-will 
offering will be collected to support this ministry. 
 
Charge Conference will be held on Sunday, October 25, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. via Zoom. 
Presiding Elder: Dwayne Shugert from Rossford UMC. Pastor Rosanne will be at CUMC 
for the conference. You are welcome to join her in person or via Zoom. 
 
Drive Through Trunk or Treat with Cloverdale UMC will be held in our parking lot on 
Saturday, October 31 from 6-8 p.m. More info is on our FB page. 
 
Food Pantry: the last Food Pantry went well; able to sign up 2-3 new families. There 
continues to be a need. If anyone would like to donate to the Food Pantry, there is 
always a need for pasta/spaghetti sauce. 
 
Concerns: 
Linda and Vicky Allen 
Millie and Bob Broka 
Pat Fortney 
Evelyn Perez 
(please continue to pray for those whose names have been removed from the list) 
 
Joys: 
Millie Broka, Pat Fortney, and Richard Yeasting were able to be in attendance! 
Katie Boltz is able to have visitors, but you must call BG Manor and make an 

appointment. 
Barb Loose is doing well.  


